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Dear Administrative Judge Gleason:

On June 10, 1994, the NRC Staff filed "NRC Staff's Response to
Requests for Hearing Filed by Steve Erickson for Downwinders, Inc.
and by Norman Begay." By this letter, I wish to correct two
incorrect distance estimates provided in that document.

In footnote 8 on page 10 of the Staff's Response, the I

approximate distances from Salt Lake City to Blanding and
Monticello were incorrectly stated to be "about 135 miles" and
"about 125 miles," respectively. These distances should have been
stated to be "about 250 miles" and "about 235 miles," respectively.

I regret any inconvenience this error may have occasioned.

Sincerely,
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Sherwin E. Turk
Counsel for NRC Staff
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